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Ann Cunningham: Head of Highways and Parking LONDON

10 November 2021

Public and Statutory consultation

Wightman Road — Proposed Highway Improvements

Dear Resident or Business,

Following the implementation of the highways improvements in Wightman Road, which were
recommended by the Green Lanes Area Transport Study (GLATS), a post implementation Road Safety
Audit was carried out to assess the safety and effectiveness of the scheme.

The safety audit identified some issues in relation to sightlines for vehicles exiting some of the side roads
onto Wightman Road. In response to the findings and recommendations from the safety audit, we intend
to shorten the parking bays outside nos. 152, 218, 256, 272 and 280 Wightman Road. The amendments
will consist of a minor reduction to the existing bays to a total length of 6m, as shown on the plan overleaf.

Our proposal aims to improve visibility for vehicles existing sides roads onto Wightman Road making it
safer for all road users.

This letter marks the start of a three-week public consultation during which we welcome your views on the
proposals. Please provide these using the enclosed Freepost feedback card or email your views to us at
frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk.

At the same time, the statutory consultation on the proposed changes (legal process whereby the
proposals are advertised in the local newspapers) will begin on 10" November and provides a 21-day
period for anyone wishing to object the proposals. You can do this by emailing
frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk providing reasons for your objection.

Please ensure that your response including any objections to the proposals reach us as soon as possible
and no later than 01 December 2021.

If you have any specific questions on the scheme, please contact frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk.

Thank you for your interest and we look forward to hearing from you.

Yours faithfully,
p Highways and Parking

//V Level 1 South

River Park House
Highways and Parking 225 High Road, Wood Green
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